
Our Neighborhood Easter Egg Hunt and Park Key Fob Pickup Was a Fun Time For All  
We received a lot of great feedback from the homeowners, and the kids had a great time searching for the Easter Eggs! 

Many homeowners said they would like to see more activities in the future so the Rembrandt HOA Board Members are 

working with one of our residents on the next event – Memorial Day Cook-Out at the Park! We’re planning a potluck 

dinner, 3 legged race, sack race, even an outdoor movie under the stars.  Keep an eye out for more details to come. 

Thanks everyone for your help to make our first event so successful, and special thanks to our HOA Manager Debbie 

Simonetti for the pictures below! 

   

   

   

   



   

   

   

   

   



   

   

   

   

   



   

   

   

   

   



   

   

   

   

   



   

   

   

   

 

 


